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Vote no on SB 210 - establishing in-person voting as the standard for elections in 

Oregon will make it harder for Oregonians to vote. We want our people to be well 

represented, and voting by mail allows that to happen more easily. Voting by mail has 

been working and working well for over two decades - this bill proposal is a waste of 

time and a power grab, neither of which I have any interest in supporting. Vote no on 

SB 210 and let Oregon continue to vote by mail. 


